
 
 
 

 

REGIONAL VICTORIA – STAGE 3 
RESTRICTIONS IN PLACE 

 

 
As at 12 August 2020 

There is a Stay at Home order for regional Victoria in place and mandatory face coverings 
required across the whole state. For businesses in regional Victoria, you can choose to 
continue business as an essential service and can provide necessary service and repair to your 
customer’s vehicles. However employers must be enforcing strict social distancing and 
hygienic practices for employees and customers where possible, including mandatory face 
coverings.  

Workplaces must also keep a register of all public access to your business. There are a range 
of resources and template available through the AAAA member portal, including procuring 
masks and deep cleans direct from suppliers, and info on Government assistance payments if 
your employees are required to self-isolate. 

 

https://www.aaaa.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/COVID-workplace-attendance-register-2.docx
https://www.aaaa.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Mask-Procurement-and-Deep-Cleans.pdf
https://www.aaaa.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Coronavirus-COVID-19-Test-Isolation-and-Worker-Support-Payments-05-August.pdf

